
April Meeting Oahe ABATE Chapter Officers 
April 18, 2020 – Bill Poppenga’s Garage  

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:45 by President Brad Bruns with all officers in attendance in person 
or via Zoom. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to try out the Zoom service to see if it would be an option for the May 
meeting.  
 
Discussion was held on holding the Awareness Run in May. By unanimous decision it was decided to 
cancel the event to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.  
 
The Mileage Contest was to be decided at the Capitol but all agreed that among the three participants Kip 
Eickhoff put on the most miles. Brad will take care of getting the award made and given to Kip.  
 
Plans for the Fun Run to be held on June 27 & 28 are still being made. Tickets for the raffle of Two 
passes to the Buffalo Chip during the 80th Sturgis Rally; Taurus Model 44 Stainless .44 Mag gun and a 
weekend for 2 at Mad Peak, near Deadwood are still available for purchase. Contact Brad at Gateway 
Body Shop to purchase or to get books to sell. Sarah will get the poster to Marcia to be put on the website 
and sent to the Freedom Flyer for publishing in the May issue.  
 
There WILL be a May meeting via Zoom for members to participate. If you have an item for the agenda 
that needs to be discussed please share it with Brad AHEAD of time by phone call or text or by sending 
an email to oaheabate@gmail.com to have the forwarded to Brad.  
 
All email addresses were sent an invite last night. The email will be forwarded as a reminder closer May 
9. Please download the app ahead of time on your mobile device or make sure the email is handy to click 
the link to join the meeting at 6:30pm.  
 
Stay safe and well,  
 
Marcia Kaup, OA ABATE Chapter Secretary 

mailto:oaheabate@gmail.com

